
 

 
Sam’s Club Issues Voluntary Recall on 2.2 lb. Member’s Mark Beef Stick Dog Treats Due To Possible 
Presence of Metal Material 
 
November 16, 2021 
 
BENTONVILLE, Ar., November 16, 2021 / PRNewswire/ -- As a precautionary measure, Sam’s West, Inc. 
(NYSE: WMT) is voluntarily recalling Member’s Mark Beef Stick Dog Treats due to the potential presence 
of metal material. The recall was initiated across all Sam’s Clubs following a limited number of customer 
contacts. See below for the product description, UPC and product type. 
 
Product Description                                                                          UPC                              Product Type 
2.2 lb. Member’s Mark Beef Stick Dog Treats                       19396-804731            All Products Sold Since 
March 1, 2021 
 
If you have the affected product in your possession do not feed this product to your pets.  Affected 
product should be discarded or may be returned to Sam’s Club for a full refund.  If you have resold any 
of this product, we request you contact your customers and notify them of the recall.  If you have any 
questions or concerns about this recall, please contact Member’s Mark customer service at 1-888-301-
0332 from 7 a.m. to 11 p.m. CST Monday through Saturday and 10 a.m. to 8 p.m. CST on 
Sundays.  Members also may contact the Sam’s Member Care center via the live chat on 
https://help.samsclub.com/ 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 Archived by Petful.com




